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6 October 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had another very busy week at Farnborough, and after this weekend, I cannot believe there is 
only one week to go until half term is upon us! 
 
Please find below some important reminders for dates for next week: 
 

Individual School Photograph – Monday 9 October 
 
Please be advised that the school photographer will be at Farnborough Primary School 
on Monday 9 October to take individual and sibling photographs.  
 
Proofs will be provided to the school within two weeks of the photography date. The children will bring these 
home as soon as we receive them. Orders will only be taken online.  You will have the choice to have the 
photos delivered to the school or posted direct to your home address which will incur a postage fee.  
 
Could you please ensure your child is wearing correct school winter uniform for the photographs on this day. 
 
If your child is due to have PE on this day, please can they come in full uniform and bring there PE kit in a 
separate bag to change into in school unless you are happy for them to have their photograph in their PE kit. 

 
Year 1 to 6- Parent Meetings 
Parents’ Meetings commence on Monday 9 October via teams for pupils in Years 1 to 6. Your teams meeting 
information will be issued under separate cover by email today. 
 

Reception- Meet the Teacher 
 
Parents of our new Reception class are invited to a ‘Meet the Teacher’ on Thursday 12 October at 2:40pm. 
 

Reading and TTR Challenges 
 
Please be reminded that next Friday the children’s reading and TTR challenge sheets should be returned if 
they have completed this to receive their very first badge of the academic year! A copy of the timetable is 
below to assist you: 
 

Colour Badge Date email must be received with 
photo of sheet – signed. 

Date badge received if read and 
been on TTRS consecutively for 

the half term 

Green Friday 13 October Monday 30 October 

Red Friday 15 December Thursday 4 January 

Blue Friday 9 February Monday 19 February 

Bronze Friday 22 March Monday 15 April 

Silver Friday 24 May Monday 3 June 

Gold Friday 12 July Monday 15 July 
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SEND Coffee Morning- Monday 20 November 2023 

On Monday 20 November, 9:00-10:00am, Mrs Jones and Mrs Fearon 

will be hosting a coffee morning to for anyone who has a child in the 

school with SEN needs or for any families who feel they would like 

more information around SEN and how as a school we can provide 

support. To register your interest in attending please email 

admin.office@farnborough.sch.uk  

 

Wishing all of our families a really lovely weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss A James 
Executive Head 
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